
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 5 

We have started a new topic in Year 5 this half 
term on Sound. The topic is called Good         
Vibrations. Children will be set homework which 
includes weekly tasks. Children will need to 
bring in their completed project to school for 
the last week of term. 

Year 5 will continue their swimming lessons this 
half term. As always, if any parents are available 
to accompany the children, please speak to the 
class teacher. Letters have gone out this week 
about our educational visit to the Science      
Museum. Please sign and return the permission 
slip to your child's teacher. 

Have a great weekend. The Year 5 team. 

Year 2 
Year 2 have had an exciting start to their new topic 'Light up the Night'. 
This week we have been learning about Guy Fawkes and the Gunpowder 
Plot.  We have been learning about who was involved and why the 
Gunpowder Plot happened. We watched video clips and read books to 
find information about Guy Fawkes. We acted out what happened and 
created our own comic strips to show the main events. Then we retold 
the story in our own words. 
  
"In the past King James was not happy with the Catholics. Some Catholics 
were angry with King James so they planned to blow up the Houses of 
Parliament. Guy Fawkes and the others took     barrels of gunpowder and 
put them under the Houses of Parliament. Meanwhile someone sent a 
letter to King James. It said don't go to parliament. King James sent 
soldiers to search the Houses of Parliament. They found Guy Fawkes and 
he was caught." 
By Diamond 2B 

  


